Devid F. Thomas
Proctorville, Uhio

Dear Sir:

{le have received your card sent on Februaryil2 to VFAL,
Dallas, Texas, in reference to our broadcast including the
piano solo, "Velse In C# Minor". This is correct.

ie very greatly appreciate your card and your interest
in our program. We are es] vecially glad to hear that you
are able to get us clear at that distance. It is gratifying

to know our programs are heard there with no diffienlty

essie H. ﬂumphrieé,
Assoc, Deen of College



